Members of the senior class
celebrate their big win of the Spirit
Stick on homecoming night.

Seniors Elizabeth Frank and Kaitlyn
Ramey lead student council
members in ‘enerigizers." Each
meeting  started with  these
energizers to getthe students excited
for the meeting.

Every vyear, student council
makes goodie bags for our school
staff. These bags went to our
cafeteria staff.

The student council members
meet to celebrate their annual
ugly Christmas sweater party.

The freshmen class officers wear
fishing gear to show their ability to
not only be serious but also relax
and have fun.




